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The Constitutional Right to Vote
Cahill leadership, along with leaders at 61 other Am Law 100 firms and 19 general counsel, signed onto the following 
statement in response to efforts to restrict constitutional voting rights:

“Equal access to voting is a fundamental right in the United States. Making voting easier, not harder, for all eligible 
voters should be the goal of every elected official. Election laws that impose unnecessary obstacles and barriers on 
the right to vote and that disenfranchise underrepresented groups represent a significant step backwards for all 
Americans. Now, more than ever, courageous leadership is required from our elected officials. We, the undersigned 
law firm managing partners and corporate general counsel, denounce all efforts to restrict the constitutional right of 
every eligible American to vote and to participate in our democracy.”
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